
 

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 
MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: Planning & Zoning Department DATE: July 15, 2021 

SUBJECT: SUP 2021-06 Public hearing and consideration of a request from 
Curtis D. Young for a special use permit for a permanent accessory 
building at 7100 Bursey Road, being 1.849 acres described as Lot 
3, Block 1, Pearson Subdivision. (WITHDRAWN FROM 
CONSIDERATION) 

PRESENTER: Clayton Husband, Principal Planner 

 
SUMMARY:  

After further evaluation of the application following public hearing notice, it was 
determined that a special use permit was not required. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Announce the case has been withdrawn. No further action is required. 

 


